MONTHLY REPORT OF THE
PRESIDENT OF THE MILWAUKEE BOARD OF SCHOOL DIRECTORS

January 30, 2020 Submitted by President Larry Miller

In an effort to support the goals that have been identified by the Board as essential to the
accomplishment of the MPS Vision and Mission, the President’s activities during January included the
following:

ACADEMIC ACHIEVEMENT

. Met twice with Marquette African Student Union representatives to discuss curriculum
. Toured MPSU classes

. Attended WASB convention

. Attended mid-year MPS high-school graduation at South Division High School

. Attended Milwaukee Black Male Achievement (BMA) Advisory Council

STUDENT, FAMILY, AND COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT

. Attended Black Lives Matter at Schools planning meeting
. Attended MPS City Review basketball tournament
. Attended YMCA Rev Martin Luther King Breakfast

. Attended Democratic Party National Convention Committee’s visit with students from
King Middle School. Also attended by Representative Gwen Moore

EFFECTIVE AND EFFICIENT OPERATIONS

. Met weekly with Superintendent
. Met with MPS Retirement Task Force
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